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The three Sudanese nationals aged between 15 and 18 were shot dead on 28 July, reportedly by

members of a militia linked to the Coast Guard as they tried to avoid being detained. They are among

more than 6,200 men, women, and children intercepted on the central Mediterranean and returned to

Libya this year. Since 2017, that figure is around 40,000. It has long been difficult to track the whereabouts

of migrants and asylum seekers after they are returned to Libya, and for years there have been reports of

people going missing or disappearing into unofficial detention centres after disembarking. Instead of being

taken to “official” detention centres, many are likely disappearing into shadowy “unofficial” facilities

operated by militias affiliated with the Libyan interior ministry.


